
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT**  
 

FHWA Compliance for Subcontracts 
 

FHWA subcontracting regulations require projects with federal aid funding to have the FHWA-
1273 physically incorporated with the 1302 subcontract form PRIOR to any signatures.   
 
The Michigan Department of Transportation has created a new 1302 subcontract form to assist 
with meeting this requirement.  Beginning with the November 1, 2019, bid letting, Form 1302-
FED must be used for all projects with federal funding.  Form 1302-State must be used for 
projects with only state funding.   
 
Please submit all subcontracts through ProjectWise.  After review by the managing office, they 
will be sent to MDOT-ConstructionSubcontracts@michigan.gov by the ProjectWise workflow. 
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https://mdotjboss.state.mi.us/webforms/GetDocument.htm?fileName=1302-FED.pdf
https://mdotjboss.state.mi.us/webforms/GetDocument.htm?fileName=1302-FED.pdf
https://mdotjboss.state.mi.us/webforms/GetDocument.htm?fileName=1302-State.pdf
mailto:MDOT-ConstructionSubcontracts@michigan.gov

